
Recreation Committee                                                                                                                  
Town of Pendleton 

   

 

Committee Meeting Notes 
June 26, 2024, 7 pm 

 
Summer Recreation- Monica       

 Registrations- Completed. 

 Staffing- Mostly completed. 

 County Accreditation almost complete 

 Supply Ordering- Almost Complete 

 Staff training the first week of July.  The campers arrive the 8th. 
 

Baseball 
 Schedule- Working with Dave Fischer and the Highway Dept. 

 Buffalo Bomb Squad- the contract with the Town will be approved by July 8th with 
unanimous approval of the Recreation Committee. 

 
Pendleton Station Market 

 Vendors- Two weekends in the books and a few more vendors have been added.  
Always looking for more. 

 Promotion- Reaching out to other community partners to draw customers. 

 Missing Items- Most were located at Nine Mile Island and were in rough shape. 
 

Community Center- The Center is scheduled to open in September. 
 Two rooms- One is larger than 100+ people and the other is less than 100 people.  A lot 

more construction to be done. 

 Renting- Considering two rates, one for residents and one for those outside the Town. 
 

Other Items-  
 The splash pad opened at the end of June. 

 Parks Policies are in a rough draft form.  Waiting on feedback from the Recreation 
Committee members. 

 Tree Lighting Ceremony & Budget- Yvonne presented the budget and the plans for this 
year’s tree lighting event. 
 

Attendance:  Joe Hickman, Wolfgang Buechler -Councilmen 
Candice Black, Monica Wall, Nicole Welka, Michael Argentieri, Yvonne Vivian, Patrick Covell -
Committee Members 
Stephanie Culligan, Dylan Randall, Angelina DiMascio 

 
Next Meeting: August 21st, 7 pm, Pendleton Town Hall 


